
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As stated in my recent letter on the 9th June, we are holding two Assessment 

meetings on Wednesday 21st June; one at 2.00pm and the other after school at 

6.00pm (for those parents who work and cannot make the afternoon session). 

 

During this meeting we will demonstrate the new electronic tracking system - ‘O 

Track’ and how it is used in school to track individual pupils progress term by term 

and year on year. The meeting will also provide the opportunity to explain again, how 

children are now assessed against their Age Related Expectations (ARE) and how 

this will be recorded on this year’s end of year reports. 

 

If you have any questions or cannot make either of the meetings but would like 

further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs P McGuffie 

Headteacher  


